"THE FRIENDLY CHURCH"

Mt. Hope United Methodist Church

BROADWAY AND ELM STREET
SALEM, NEW JERSEY

PHONES: CHURCH 935-2091
PARSONAGE 935-0786

HAROLD N. ANDERSON. MINISTER

August 18, 1973

Dear Pat.

I feel so inadequate in finding a word that is larger than thanks, but I think that I can look for another hundred years and I will still come up with THANKS. That is what I am trying to say to you for taking our boys to camp this summer and the joy they had you was a part of it.

If we can be of any service to you in the future feel free to call upon us.

Your Frignd In Christ

Rem. Harold Anderson